
 

 

 

 

25th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

A Level Maths & Preparation Day 2021 

 

In the maths department we are looking at bridging the gap between GCSE and A Level and 

consequently we are offering an A level maths and preparation day at the beginning of July. The focus 

of the day will be on algebra, which underpins this course. A detailed programme of the A level course 

will be given to the students on that day. 

 

We will be doing a full day of teaching from 9.50am to 2.30pm on Thursday 1st July 2021.   

 

All students attending face-to-face induction lessons MUST have completed and registered a negative 

lateral flow test (unless exempt) less than 24 hours before the session. You will be asked for evidence 

of this on arrival. Spare test kits are available for collection anytime from school reception.  All 

students need to bring a packed lunch and drinks as the canteen will not be available to them. 

 

Please email me at srahim@sackvilleschool.org.uk, providing the following information: 

 

 Name of student 

 Form group 

 Parent/Carer name 

 Confirmation that your child will /will not be attending the A level maths preparation day on 

Thursday 1st July 2021 

 Name of your child’s current maths teacher 
 

no later than Friday 25th June 2021 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mr S Rahim 

Curriculum Leader of Mathematics 

 

 


